	Approved Surveyors in Virginia for Mitchell’s satyr (Neonympha mitchelli mitchelli)

	This list contains the names of individuals who are qualified to conduct habitat assessments/surveys for the referenced species in Virginia. If you select an individual not on this list to conduct habitat assessments/surveys for the referenced species, provide that individual’s qualifications to this office for review and approval 60 days prior to the start of the survey. If a habitat assessment determines there is habitat for one or more of the referenced species, a species survey by an approved surveyor is needed. If the survey determines that any rare species are present, contact this office to allow us the opportunity to work with you to avoid or minimize adverse effects to rare species and their habitats during project design and implementation. Email correspondence and survey results to virginiafieldoffice@fws.gov. Inclusion of names on this list does not constitute endorsement by the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service or any other U.S. Government agency.
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Dr. John Enz
Edge Engineering & Science, LLC
P.O. Box 10781 
909 University City Blvd
Blacksburg, VA 24060
Cell: (904) 728-2386
jenz555@aol.com

VA Division of Natural Heritage
600 East Main Street, 24th Floor Richmond, VA 232 19
    Anne Chazal
    (804) 786-9014
    Anne.chazal@dcr.virginia.gov
    Chris Hobson
    (804) 371-6202
    Chris.hobson@dcr.virginia.gov
    Ellison Orcutt
    (804) 371-0161
    Ellison.orcutt@dcr.virginia.gov
    Steve Roble
    (804) 786-7951
    Steve.roble@dcr.virginia.gov

